
 

Steering Committee Minutes 

Perinton Congregations for Greater Rochester Habitat for Humanity 

A Ministry of Ecumenical Ministries of Perinton, Inc. (EMP) 

June 28, 2023, 7:00 p.m.  

 
Attendance:  Fairport United Methodist Church:  Carlee Brown, Rick Hill (Co-Secretaries); 

First Congregational Church:   Dave Conrad; Mountain Rise UCC:  Bill Holliday; Perinton 

Presbyterian Church:  Mark Stevens (Chair); St. John of Rochester Church:  George Orosz, 

Jay Saylor 

Regrets:  Dan Killoran 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mark.  

 

2023 Build:  Mark reported that we are still on track for the foundation work to begin on July 8 

with volunteer dates to start July 21. There is no construction schedule yet. Mark will send it out 

when it becomes available. Volunteer registration will be the same online process through 

Greater Rochester Habitat as it was for our last house. Each individual will need to register. If 

anyone would like to schedule a group workday, contact Mark to reserve a date. 

 

The house is a two-story located at 108 Ackerman Street in the Beechwood area of Rochester. 

The homebuyer is Tatyana, a single woman with no children.   

 

The wall raising will be coordinated by Laurie Streber, Director of Development & Marketing 

for Greater Rochester Habitat. Mark reported that Laurie gave a very good presentation at a 

recent Perinton Presbyterian service and would be willing to speak at other churches. 

 

We have paid our $28,000 for the 2023 build, and the Penfield coalition has contributed its 

$32,000. The remaining $40,000 will be covered by the four other coalitions. The Perinton 

coalition expects our annual contribution will be $20,000. 

 

GRIB: Greater Rochester Interfaith Builders has been meeting monthly and is going well.  

 

Logo:  Mark was informed by Greater Rochester Habitat that we are no longer allowed to 

modify their logo for our use. Several suggestions were discussed. Darren at Custom 100 has 

agreed to meet with a small group of us to design a new logo. Mark will request a full branding 

document from Julie Allen, Marketing & Communications Manager at GRHFH, to help with the 

process. 

 

Treasurer’s report:  Current bank balance is $47,411 (see attachment for full report). 

 

Next meeting:  TBD 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Carlee Brown, Co-secretary 

Perinton Congregations for Flower City Habitat for Humanity, a ministry of EMP, Inc. 

 

 


